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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB3402 directs the Oklahoma Tax Commission to issue one-time 

payments on November 1, 2024 to any taxpayer that filed an income tax return in the 2021 and 

2022 tax year. The payments are based on filing status and is as follows: $250 for single filers, 

$375 for heads of households and $500 for joint filers.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB3402 proposes an income tax rebate for individual income tax filers that 

filed both a 2021 and 2022 Oklahoma individual income tax return. The rebate amounts are as 

follows: $250 for single filers, $375 for heads of households, and $500 for joint filers. The 

measure directs the Oklahoma Tax Commission (OTC) to issue the rebates by November 1, 

2024. The estimated cost of the rebate is $682,609,125. 

 

The committee substitute does not change the fiscal impact of the bill. 

 

OTC Analysis: 

 
 

Prepared By: Zach Penrod 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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